TO: MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC

The Yolo Emergency Communications Agency (YECA) proposes to adopt an amended
Conflict of Interest Code to comply with the requirements of Government Code
§8§87300 et seq., and 2 Cal. Code Reg. §§18730 et seq.

The proposed Code incorporates by reference the requirements the Fair Political
Practices Commission has adopted to govern conflict of interest codes in the State of
California. The Code requires officials and employees of YECA who occupy decision
making positions to disclose any financial interests that may conceivably affect their
decisions for YECA and bars such officials from participating in decisions having a
material effect on these individual's economic interests.

Interested persons may obtain a copy of the proposed Code by telephoning the YECA
office at 530.666.8900 or by writing the YECA Executive Director at 35 N Cottonwood,
Woodland, CA 95695. Interested persons may also review YECA's written explanation
of the reasons for the designations and the disclosure responsibilities, together with
other information upon which the proposed amendments to the Code are based, at
the YECA office located at 35 N Cottonwood, Woodland, CA 95695 California, during
normal business hours.

Written comments concerning the proposed Code may be submitted to the District at
the address above from December 21, 2018 to January 10, 2019. The District will
hold a public hearing on the proposed Code at its regular meeting on January 10,
2019, beginning at 2:00pm at 35 N Cottonwood, Woodland, CA 95695.

Any inquiries concerning the proposed Code may be directed to the YECA Executive
Director at 530.666.8900

Dated: De

bey 21, 2018.

o) —

Dena Humphries,”Execugfve Director
Yolo Emergency CommurTications Agency




